
Miranda House 
(University of Delhi) 

NOTICE 

All B.A./B.Sc. (Hons.), B.A. (Multidisciplinary), and B.Sc. (Physical Science/Life Science) 
students of Semester II, IV, and VI are hereby informed to fill their SEC, VAC, AEC, GE, and 

DSE forms if they have not done so yet. 

Bd 

27 December, 2024 

The portal will reopen on 30th December 2024. from 9:00 AM to 9:00 PM. 

Principal 

Students are requested to complete the process within the given time frame. 
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